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After arriving in Denpasar, I was driven to 
Tanah Lot and Hotel Natya where the first 
nights took place.
A nice centrally located hotel.
The length of the tour was approx. 20 km, 
but lasted 1½ hours to finish.





















After Tanah Lot, the tour of Bali went to 
Permuteran on the north western part of 
the island of Antari Hotel.
The area was nice, but there were not 
many places to eat.
The length of the car was about 80 km, 
but lasted 3 hours to complete.

















After the Permuteran on the north 
western part of the island, the tour of Bali 
continued to Nick's Pension in the center 
of Ubud.
A good place with rice fields in the 
backyard.
The length of the tour was about 80 km 
and crossed the high mountains in the 
middle of the island and was completed 
in 3 hours.





















Continue onward and Lihat Sawah. A 
place I did not know in advance, but a 
fantastic shot in the dark I found here and 
was very happy.
Beautiful and lush area to wander in.
The length of the tour was approx. 20 km, 
and lasted 1 hour.





























From Sedimen, I went to my favorite city, 
Candi Dasa and Bali Palms Resort. 
Somewhere I also stayed in 2017 and 
where I feel good.
The length of the tour was approx. 20 km, 
and lasted barely 1 hour.









































Now the plan was actually to fly home to 
Denmark this Sunday. However, Expedia 
had made an error, so I arrived 24 hours 
late on my plane.
It required an extra night and a new flight, 
I had to pick up at Qatar Airways office in 
Kuta, 500m from the hotel - Griya Bunga.
The trip from Candi Dasa to the airport is 
approx. 60 km, and takes 1½ to 2 hours.









This view is received just before the Bali 
Palms Resort pool area is abandoned. I 
love this view and will never be tired of 
seeing it.
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